
 

 

 

KITLEY SOUTH ELMSLEY TOWNLINE ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

 

 

Bridge Replacement – Kitley South Elmsley Townline Road  

Please be advised that Kitley South Elmsley Townline Road will be closed to all traffic 

starting October 20 until November 25 to allow for a full bridge replacement. 

Detour routes will be posted, and local traffic should plan accordingly. We appreciate 

your patience and cooperation during this important infrastructure improvement. 

Please follow temporary traffic control measures implemented during the construction 

period. 

We appreciate your patience as we complete improvements to the road network. 

If you have any questions or specific accessibility needs or concerns, please contact our  

Public Works Manager: 

 

Royal Metcalfe 

Township of Elizabethtown-Kitley 

 

  

613-345-7480 ext. 236 

Email: rmetcalfe@ektwp.ca  

 

6544 New Dublin Rd  

Addison, ON, K0E 1A0  

www.ektwp.ca 
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